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11th September 2023  
 
Dear Parent or Carer,  
 
This is to inform you that, next week, your child will be sitting the Progress Tests in English and Maths. 
Progress Tests are baseline assessments produced by GL Assessment which measure attainment in 
English and Maths. Results of these tests will provide useful snapshot information of your child’s 
attainment that will enable our school determine what your child’s needs are and how we can best help 
them learn and achieve.  
 
The assessments will be conducted in class during your child’s normal lesson time. The first part, lasting 
about 30 minutes, is scheduled for the week beginning 18th September while the second part of the test, 
which will last between 50 to 60 minutes, is scheduled for the week beginning 25th September.   
 
Your child does not need to revise for these tests. Students will have access to chromebooks to do the 
online assessments but are required to bring their own wired headphones that can be plugged into the 
chromebook.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Miss J Brennan  
Exams Officer  
 


